Foundation News:  Spring 2005 by Forrest Barber   3-19-05

     Greetings to the TAYLORCRAFT Tribe members, Bruce tells me that my contribution is due for the insert to the Taylorcraft Owner’s Club newsletter.  Soooo here we go. I will present the information from the web site www.taylorcraft.org about our upcoming events and go from there into any other news!
Sun-n-Fun 2005 April 12th - 18th.
The Taylorcraft Forum this year at Sun-N-Fun will be on Friday, April 15th, 2005 at 1PM in Tent#6.    Forrest Barber, Executive Director of the Taylorcraft Foundation will moderate the program. The Taylorcraft Foundation will have an audio-visual presentation on the "History of Taylorcraft". Other presenters are invited to contact Forrest for inclusion in the Program. We considered having a table in the Type Club Tent but did not have enough response to man it.  WE will meet in the shade by the Vintage Porch each day at 1PM as usual. Thanks Forrest 330- 823-1168 cell# 330 495 5447

Calendar
July 8th, 9th & 10th 2005: Taylorcraft Foundation, Taylorcraft Owner’s Club, Taylorcraft Factory Old-Timer’s Fly-In & Reunion.  Breakfast served Sat & Sun by EAA Chapter #82. Public Invited. Rumors of a real schedule are flying, check back for details:  Annual TOC & Foundation member meeting in the hangar Saturday at Sunset
See the airplanes built in Alliance & the people that built them.  Volunteers needed in all areas; see Forrest when you arrive.  Contact Pat & Forrest & Kelli Barber 330 823-1168 or fbarber@alliancelink.com or Bruce Bixler 330 823-9748 - tocprez@yahoo.com  

 For information regarding motel accommodations in the Alliance area, go to this link http://www.oaafly-in.com/, and click on the “Overnight” tab at the top of the page.

Re: AirVenture 2005 OSHKOSH!! 7-25 thru 7-31
WE will try to fly the prototype Model A ser#25 to OSH this year along with the E-2 Taylor Cub, & the Taylor-Bird. We will have special parking along with an early B, open cowl, 41 Deluxe (Tom Baker’s), a Tandem D Model, an L-2 series, a 46 BC12D, Model l5, Model 20, and who knows what else. ALL will have special parking spots north of the Red Barn. WE now have the 9 spots for a Taylorcraft Row.  82W.  More information as I get it. WE will have windshield cards for these nine spots. So far we have  #1. Jim Zangger; #2. Tom Baker; #3. Eric Richardson;  #9. Forrest Barber w/ BC12D N43533.      I will relinquish this spot to #10 if I fly the Model A or E-2 and get the special parking. Sooo get your reservations in here on this thread or e-mail me direct at www.fbarber@alliancelink.com we may do the Fly-Out to Shawano and for sure we will have a table at the Vintage Picnic like we have done in the past. Maybe a night out in town??     At the moment this will be a whole row 82W. 

      Now for really good news!  Following on next page is the latest information on the Wag-Aero purchase of Safe-Air Repair: BEST OF LUCK to JOHN & SANDY ROSCOE!                     Thank you all!     Bye Forrest, Patty & Laura 

